
This half term our topic is called 'Going Places.'
We will be learning about space and writing a
biography of Neil Armstrong.  We will also be
writing an adventure story based on 'Grandad's
Island.'  In DT we will be making fruit kebabs for
a picnic. In Science we will be finding out what
animals eat and learning about the different
seasons.

Our focus texts are:

Our Values this half
term are

Hughes
Class

What we are learningUpcoming
Events
Class photos 
12.6.23

Sports Day for EYFS/ KS1
22.6.23

Open Classrooms
26.6.23

Non-uniform Day - donations
of chocolate for the
Summer Fair
28.6.23

Summer Fair
30.6.23, 3.30-5.30pm

Reports emailed to parents
21.7.23

Important

Summer 2, 2023 Year One Newsletter

Please ensure your
child's jumpers and
cardigans are clearly
labelled with their
name.

Forgiveness and Respect
"The weak can never forgive. 

Forgiveness is the attribute of the strong." 
 

Mahatma Gandhi
 
 



Maths

PhonicsPE Kits
Days
Please send your child
into school in their PE
Kit on WEDNESDAYS
and FRIDAYS. Please
ensure kits meet our
uniform
requirements (no
wording or branding
other than the school
badge).

Let your light shine - Matthew 5:15–16
From Mrs. Westfeld and Miss. Graham.

This half term we will be recapping Phase 5
phonics. More information on how to help your
child can be found through the following link:
littlewandlelettersandsounds.org.uk

Your child will be set some reading homework to
complete at home.  This will be a series of words
they will need to use their phonics to read.  If
you need any support with this please let me
know.
This half term's tricky words: 
busy, beautiful, pretty, move and hour.

Please continue to support your children with
reading at home!

This half term we will be looking at 
 position and direction, place value within
100, money and time.
Playing Numbots regularly will help support
your child with addition, subtraction and
place value.

Competitions
After the success of
last half term the
children will continue
to compete for three
prizes for the children
who play the most
minutes on Numbots.  
There will also be
prizes for children who
play at least 30 games
on Spelling Shed.

https://www.littlewandlelettersandsounds.org.uk/resources/for-parents/

